

Dear Parents and Staff,

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year. Our PTA Executive Board has been hard at work this summer to bring you the best school year possible and in order for it to be successful we need YOU By going to https://malbergeccpta.memberhub.com/store, scanning the GR code or returning the slip below in an envelope marked PTA membership with cash or check, you can become a member of PTA. With a paid membership you can volunteer for all the fun and exciting things we have planned.

Don't have the time to volunteer but still want to support our cause? You can simply make a one time donation to the PTA by selecting the donation tab in our store or simply check the box below with the amount you wish to donate.

We look forward to meeting all of you and your families!

Sincerely, Malberg ECC PTA Executive Board



ndividual Membership Name		Staff \$8 Parent/ Guardian + Donation \$3.	5
		Name	-
Family Membership	Family \$20	Family + Donation \$45	
Name	Email	 	
Cell #Additional Family Member		Name	_

*Please Make Checks Payable to Malberg ECC PTA *

One Time Donation \$